
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Pat Brown 
Senior Labour Relations Asst. 
Personnel Services 
Campus Mail 

D=ar Ms. Brown, 

Re. AUCE Local One name change 

July 10, 1985 

As Fatrleigh Wettig infonned you, in her letter of May 29, 1985, 
it has becorre necessary for us to change our name. Unfortunately, 
the name we chose - the University Employees Union - was objected 
to by Cupe 116. Their official name is the University of British 
Colmnbia Employees Union, and they felt that the similarity of the 
names would lead to confusion. Consequently, we have decided to 
call ourselves the canadian University 'Employees. Our application 
to the Ial:our Relations Board has teen appropriately arrended, and 
we hope that the change will be made official by them in the near 
future. We apologize for any confusion, and unnecessary paper 
vv0rk this may have caused your office . 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 

#202 - 6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


